
 

 

 

A-AA, 67 Bridle Path, Sudbury, MA 01776 A-AA  

Telephone  978-579-2191           www.Austria-Boston.org             e-mail:  office@Austria-Boston.org  

Saturday, March 3, 2018, at 5:00 pm 
Movie Night 

at Christian and Pamela Donner's home. Flyer enclosed. 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Next  A-AA Events: 

A-AA 
Chairman of the Board: David E. Acker 
Board Members: Veronika Demers, 
 Christian Donner, Joseph Harrington,  
  Renate Yasigian 

President: Traudwig Schieber-Acker 
Vice President: Martha Stasa 
Treasurer: Hana Sittler,  
 Secretary: Judy Zohn 

January 2018 

Saturday, April 7, 2018, at 5:00 pm 
Musical Event 

at Gwendoline Thornblade's home in Newton. 
Details will be in an upcoming flyer. 

Austro-American Association of Boston 

. 

Traude Schieber-Acker, President 

Servus 

 

 
 

Our very best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year 2018! 
 We are very pleased to offer the following  events.  

You will notice, that three events are held at the homes of members. If you would like to host an 
event, please let us know, we are happy to help with the organization. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on these occasions. 

Saturday, May 5, 2018, at 5:00 pm 
Stammtisch 

 
at Judith Zohn's home in Newton. 

 Reservations are limited to 20 attendees, so please call Traude, 
also to coordinate your food contributions (or $ 20 to cover 

expenses). 
 No separate flyer will be send for this event. 

Saturday, June 2, 2018, at 5:30 pm 
A-AA Annual Dinner 

at the Wayside Inn, Sudbury, MA  -  Flyer to follow. 

Newsletter of the 


